
CRADLES TO CRAYONS 
DRIVE 

      
There will be a collection from November 16th through 
December 11th for ​new/gently-used coats and jackets​, 

along with ​NEW masks​! 
 

● We are looking for any sizes from ​NEWBORN​ to 
ADULT MEDIUM​! 

● Contact ​oferri@austinprep.org​ for more 
information! 

 
 
This is part of a Confirmation Service Project through Ave Maria Parish in 

Lynnfield. 
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